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2 April 2020

Dear Mambourin Community Member,

Today the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) released a COVID-19 Disability
Services Plan which states day programs should cease.

Following this advice we have made the difficult but essential decision to stop all services at our
Mambourin community hubs (including WAM) as of close of business tomorrow, Friday 3 April
2020.

We understand that some families will require time to prepare for the closure and so we will run
our programs as usual tomorrow.

I remain mindful of the strain this crisis has caused many people and we are investigating ways
we can continue to support you through these challenging times.

Under current Stage 3 restrictions we may be able to support people in a 1:1 capacity to
undertake the following activities:

) shopping for what you need - food and essential supplies
o attend medical appointments
o exercise in compliance with the public gathering requirements

A Mambourin staff member will contact you directly by phone over the next five business days to
discuss your support needs.

We are closely monitoring all health advice issued by the DHHS and will keep you updated
regarding re-commencement of our group programs.

I thank you for your understanding and vigilance in keeping our community safe.

Yours sincerely,

fi. Lot

Rohan Braddy
Chief Executive Officer
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